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The San Angelo Trash Controversy 

 

San Angelo LIVE! readers, by a wide margin, 

are not comfortable with the way the City of 

San Angelo has handled the trash request for 

proposals (RFP) process. 

The poll was opened Friday evening and 

closed this morning just after 8 a.m. We posted 

a link to the poll on San Angelo LIVE! and San 

Angelo Connection Facebook walls as well as 

notified our email subscribers Saturday 

morning. 

The poll contained one question: 

“Are you comfortable with the Request for Proposal process for the trash collection contract and 

landfill management as executed by the City of San Angelo?” 

The answers were “Yes” or “No.” 

Of the 360 responses, 303, or 84% answered “No.” There were only 57 responses, or 16%, that 

answered “Yes.” 

The survey was conducted through SurveyMonkey, an independent surveying platform. 

You can download a *pdf of the survey results here. 

(See attached) 

 

http://sanangelolive.com/
http://sanangelolive.com/members/live
http://sanangelolive.com/documents/dataall140505pdf
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